COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD 5 REGISTER OF sSH 1N,

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

13th June, 1952.

Dear Sir,

With reference to your report No.1l406
on the steamer "ICOTEA", it is concluded that
arrangements have been made for the Speclal Survey
to be carried out before the end of this month,
but I shall be glad if you will confirm this.

You will observe that the Boller
Survey will become due at the end of the present

month.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

W.D., Warddé, Esqg.,
ARUBA.
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